
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WORK PLAY PRAY GROW 

SUMMER TERM 2014 - Friday 6th June 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
I hope you had a good rest over the half 

term. We’ve had an eventful first week 

back with the Ten Ten Theatre Group who 

presented dramatic interpretations of the 

bible in a real life setting. We were also 

entertained by the children who are 

learning to play the violin at school. Ann 

Renshaw the peripatetic music teacher led 

the children, in their performances. They 

did a fantastic job! Especially as some 

haven’t been learning the violin for very 

long! 

Years 3 and 4 visited the Harry Potter 

Studios today on their Summer trip. Many 

thanks to the parents who came to 

support. I don’t know who was looking 

forward to it the most – children, staff or 

the parents! 

A special mention to the children who are 

making their First Holy Communion this 

weekend. We wish you all a happy, holy 

and sunny day! 

Take care & God Bless 

Miss Kelly  

Reminders – Uniform and Attendance 

Please make sure there are names on school jumpers and cardigans. Children must 

have their school cap especially for sunny days. White shirts are worn with a tie not a 

polo shirt. Many thanks. 

Please look at the term dates so that holidays are not accidently booked in term time. 

These absences will not be authorised and may be followed up with formal action. 

Thank you! 

Film Award 
Film Club were very honoured to receive a 
a certificate, an award AND be given the 

title of Super Club as they have been 
recognised for writing the best reviews 

out of the hundreds of schools across the 

country.  
We really enjoy Film Club – Mr Sweetingham 
always makes it fun and encourages us to try 
our best to write really good reviews - Chiara 

Governors Drop In 
The governors will be holding a Drop In 

Session once a term. The first will be on 

11th July at 9am in the Multi Purpose Room. 

Over a cup of coffee parents can get to 

know the governors better and give  

suggestions and comments. All welcome! 

 

Italian Visitors                  
Next Wednesday to Friday we will be 

welcoming some Year 4 children and their 

teachers from Scuola Paola Di Rosa in Italy. 

They wish to experience an English education! 

We hope to give them a busy, hardworking 

fun filled St Theresa’s experience!                                
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Mass for Marie Therese – 10th June – parents welcome 
Year 6 School Journey Mon 16th to Fri 20th June 
Barnet Music Festival – Glee Club 25th June 1pm to 9pm 
Holy Communion Celebration Mass  

Sports Day – 9th July am 9:15 to 11;50am 
Year 6 Production Thurs 10th July 6:30pm Year 6 Leavers Mass Tues 15th July 9:30am 
Governors Drop In Friday 11th July 9am in Multi Purpose Room 
Summer Fair Sat 28th June Family BBQ Saturday 12th July 
Open Evening 1st July 4pm to 6:30pm  
Last day of school 18th July 1pm closing 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Early Closing 1pm – Friday 4th April – Don’t forget your early closing slips! 
 

Rec Tommy – Fantastic number work 

Bailey- Always trying hard in her 

learning 

Y1 Red Oscar – focused and working hard all 

week 

Flavia Fantastic effort in all lessons 

Yr 1 

Blue 

Isabella – Great  description with use of 

similies 

Jack – Concentrating really hard 

Y2 Louis  LD Wonderful behaviour all of the 

time 

Adam – Positive attitude to learning 

Y3  Mariana O’Neil – Great contribution in 

her games lesson 

Y4 Vivian – Fantastic written work 

Y5 Gorgor – Excellent use of personification 

Y6 Isabel – Great project on E Jenner 

Matthew – Excellent project on IOW 

 

Well done to everyone who tried their best 

this week and worked hard to challenge 

themselves. 

 

  St Andrews won the most housepoints this 
week! 

 

 

Please check our website for regular updates 
about events. It also contains policies, term 
dates, uniform guidelines and useful links.  
Read our Blogs from a variety of staff published  
on the website! 
Letters about clubs, trips and school events are 
distributed regularly - please check book bags! 
Our school Texting System will inform you of 
events, dates and deadlines! 
Our Class Parent Reps may be able to help and 
guide you if you are new to the school and keep 
you updated about our school throughout the 
year. 
The School Office can deal with queries 
regarding school dinners, uniform, term dates, 
illness, holidays and payments. 
Your child's annual report will be issued later this 
Summer Term. 
Open Evening will take place later in the 
Summer Term - come and see all our fantastic 
classrooms and brilliant displays. 
If you wish to talk to your child's class teacher 
please make an appointment with them via the 
school office. 

 

  

 
Year  4 had the best attendance this week, 

with 100% attendance! FANTASTIC! 

98% of children in the school came to school 

every day this week. Well done. 

KEEP IN TOUCH: St Theresa’s Primary 

School, East End Rd, LONDON N3 2TD  

Tel: 0208 346 8826 Email: 

office@sttheresas.barnetmail.net  

Fax: 0208 3460215 
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